Broadway Beacon









High School Graduates

Geoffrey Aberle

Graduating from Trinity High School Attending Western Kentucky University

Nate Barman

Graduating from Ballard High School Attending Rochester Institute of Technology

Davis Jones

Graduating from Ballard High School Attending Belmont University, majoring in Audio Engineering

Benjamin L. Raymer

Graduating from Eastern High School Attending Jefferson Community & Technical College, with an apprenticeship for mechanics

Maggie Veal

Graduating from Martha Lane Collins High School

Attending the University of Louisville, majoring in biology

Joseph Voss

Graduating from Eastern High School Attending Jefferson Community & Technical College, pursuing Physical Therapy or Graphic Design





College Graduate

Jackson Bailey Newcomer (grandson of Ron & Betty Newcomer)

Graduating from Vanderbilt University Will attend The University of Kentucky Medical College

Graduate School Graduates

Leslie Cashion

Graduating from Louisville Presbyterian Theological Seminary with a Master's in Marriage and Family Therapy

Ellen Hilliard

Graduating from Wake Forest University with a Master's in Counseling

Jonathan Hilliard

Graduating from Wake Forest University Law School





STAY AWAKE. STAND FIRM. BE BRAVE. LOVE ALWAYS.

1 CORINTHIANS 16:13-14

PRAY FOR YOUTH & KIDS ATTENDING CAMP

The theme this summer is "Fear Less." The theme verse is 1 Corinthians 16:13-14, "Keep alert, stand firm in your faith, be courageous, be strong. Let all that you do be done in love."

"In a world that seems to be telling us to fear more and love others less, Jesus calls us to an alternative way of living. Your lives can be radically changed as we notice God at work around us, continue to grow our faith, gather our strength from God, and let love permeate all that we do. Using 1 Corinthians 16:13–14 as a theme verse and the outline for the week, campers will be challenged as they dig into this passage (and others) to explore what Paul meant when he called us all to live a faith that is based in love, not in fear. When we are FEARLESS we can LOVE MORE and FEAR LESS."

The youth will be attending Passport Choices at Greensboro College in Greensboro, NC on June 23-28. The following youth are attending camp this summer: Geoffrey Aberle, Harrison Aberle, Nate Barman, Hayden Jones, Isaac Jones, Corey Naiser, Sophie Naiser, Ben Raymer, Charles Thomas, Evan White. The chaperones are: Steve Naiser, Phillip Clemmons and Kristin Belcher.

The kids will be attending PassportKids! at Cumberland University in Lebanon, TN on June 24-27. The following kids are attending camp this summer: Halo Brooks and Bea Davis. The chaperones are: Leslie Cashion and Alix Davidson.



The Summer Creative Arts Camp is Back!

August 5-8

9 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Register on the church website (*www.broadwaybaptist.org*) to register your child/children for this fun and inspiring experience created thru the medium of the arts. Participation will be limited to the first 40 school age children who register: grades 1-6. There will be two large group times for choir and several small group/individual offerings such as; guitar, piano, percussion, dance, art, culinary art, and photography. Please share this information with your friends and invite them to participate!

June Courtyard Concert, TBA

After a fun filled concert with Aaron and Korey last month, we are looking forward to yet another well attended and entertaining courtyard concert in June. Be on the lookout for an announcement in the worship folder, the website, and Facebook.





Vacation Bible School: June 14-15



Registration Form

(One Per Child)

Child's name:		
Child's age: Date of birth:	Last school g	rade completed:
Name of parent(s):		
Street address:		
City:	State:	_ ZIP:
Home telephone: ()		
Parent/caregiver's cellphone: ()		
Home email address:		
Home church:		
Crew number or name (for church use only):		
Allergies or other medical conditions:		
In case of emergency, contact:		
Phone:		
Relationship to child:		



Please help support the BBC youth group by participating in the Kroger Community Rewards Program!



Kroger Community Rewards

If you are not already enrolled, please take a moment to register your Kroger Plus Card with Broadway Baptist Church - Louisville.

Follow these instructions to enroll:

- Visit <u>www.kroger.com/communityrewards</u>
- Click on the orange button that says 'View Your Rewards Details'
- Scroll down to the 'Community Rewards' section and click on the blue 'edit' button
- Search for Broadway Baptist Church Louisville and select it as your organization & save





Mark your calendars for upcoming LifeTimers fun



First Friday Flick

June 7 at 11:00 a.m. in room E-204

This month's flick is the story of Supreme Court Justice, Ruth Bader Ginsberg: On the Basis of Sex.

After the movie, join us for lunch at a nearby restaurant.



LifeTimers Game Day Thursday, June 13 1:00 PM Family Life Center

7-Day New England & Canada Cruise

Norwegian Cruise Line's Escape departs September 15, 2019



Join other Broadway members as we enjoy New England and Canada during fall foliage time.

Rate includes: Balcony cabin, round trip Louisville air, transfers, taxes and fees

Due to Norwegian's final payment policy, full payment will be required within 24 hours of booking.

\$1585 per person (based on 2 per cabin and a group of 16 passengers)
(If group number is not met, rate subject to change)

Contact: Donna 502.774.0515 or donnaleawilliams@gmail.com

Intergenerational Summer Sunday School Opportunities!

Throughout the summer many of our classes continue to meet during the regular Sunday School hour. If your class chooses to take a break or would like to join with other folks throughout the summer we have several additional options this summer.

June 9-23 – "Holy Hootenannies: A Theology of Country Music" led by Kevin Gardner-Sinclair

9:45 – 10:45 meeting in the *Chapel for ages 1st grade – adults

June 30 – July 7 – Summer Service Projects, led by Susan Reed

9:45 – 10:45 meeting in the Family Life Center for ages 3-adults

July 14-28 – "Age to Age: An Intergenerational Exploration of Church Family and Faith" led by Kevin Gardner-Sinclair

9:45 - 10:45 meeting in Friendship Hall for ages 6th grade – adults

If you have any questions about these additional Sunday School options, please contact Susan Reed at susanr@broadwaybaptist.org

*Previously scheduled to be in the Family Life Center



August 18



September 8



Wow! What a great success this year! We grossed \$10,413.25, the largest sum ever and double last year's total. Our only expense is the Courier Journal ad; pricing supplies are donated. Funds are divided equally between Deaf Teen Quest and Partners in Development, Zambia.

SPRING Missions Sala Banart 2010

Missions Sale Report 2019

For whatever reason(s), perhaps more people moving or more large ticket items, we had more and bigger "stuff" this year. The quantity was evident to us as we were pricing, so to save time and space, we did not put clothing out in the gym. Instead we had a few racks set up in the racquetball court. Hundreds of items of clothing are waiting to be sorted and distributed. Please see Janice Smith if you want to help with that. We are considering whether to sell clothing in the future.

In addition to monetary success, we had a great team spirit this year. Several Broadway members dove in as committed volunteers during pricing season. During sale weekend, over 35 BBC members were joined by 12 other volunteers to make it all happen. Three Eastern Kentucky University students (friends of Rebecca Ridge) and a Manual High School junior (babysitter during foster parent training) worked eight hours virtually without a break. In addition, we can always count on Deaf Teen Quest. The new national director, Matt Belwood, did yeoman's work moving furniture and boxes all day Thursday as well as delivering, feeding and supervising the teens who volunteered. Three elementary students had a blast moving boxes on dollies as we emptied the racquetball courts.

We counted 241 unique individuals who came through the atrium doors. Eighty-plus came back through for the half-price sale at 11:00.

In the past, we estimated that 90% of items were donated by Broadway members and 75% were purchased by non-members. This year friends of church members brought us car loads of donations and furniture. Debby Futrell's aunt's estate donated 40 boxes plus lots of furniture. Perhaps the north eastern term "swap meet" is more descriptive this year as well. Broadway members bought both large and small items and they treasure knowing that they can use something once owned by a Broadway friend.

As always, we share much more than money. Here are some examples:

Wayside Christian Mission: a 22' box truck and a 16' box truck full of merchandise

Healing Place (Women's Campus): undergarments and hygiene products

Wayside Samaritan's Patrol (via Cathy Smith): warm clothing, blankets, sleeping bags and socks

Lion's Eye Bank: eyeglasses

Supplies Over Seas: medical supplies and equipment

Music classroom at Male High School (Robert Dixon): original art of French horn from estate of Judy Brown

Water Step: shoes (some were sold)



Ballard HS field hockey team: 3 hockey sticks

Broadway Baptist Youth (in gratitude for Nate Barman): proceeds from unsold books, \$42.25

Broadway flower ministry: small flower vases

Chenoweth Elementary Library: book protection covers

Chenoweth Elementary Family Resource Center: Backpacks

West End School Library: Elementary books Crystal Love Foundation: chest of drawers

We wish you could be there to experience the joy and gratitude when these donations are delivered. One agency expressed, "Oh, this is such a blessing!" So when we say, "We are having fun," we mean it. and when we say, "Thank you generous Broadway Baptist Church members," we mean that, too.

See any team member (Janice Smith, Betty Newcomer, or Becky Short) to coordinate when you are able to bring donations for next year's sale.

Cheers,

Mary Jackson, co-chair, Spring Mission Sale Team



Yard sale with Conway, Adele, and Mary



EKU student volunteers Kris, Joe, and Megan

Leftovers for Wayside!



Friends,

Most will agree that Broadway has a fine looking congregation; certainly above average. This is not bragging, just fact. It occurs because of the joy we have in our faith and the love we have for each other. This naturally manifests itself into our outward appearance and demeanor which is certainly noticed by visitors. It is important that we each recognize how important it is to project our faith through our appearance and words.

When you awake in the morning, do you like the person you see? Do you accept the person in the mirror as God's creation? There was once a young boy hiking with his father and became separated. He came to edge of a ravine and slipped and fell to a ledge. He yelled "help me" and the echo came back "help me." He hollered "who are you?" and the echo came back "who are you?" He yelled "quit mocking me" and again it came back "quit mocking me." He hollered "you're mean and stupid" and again it repeated "you're mean and stupid." About that time the father found his son and rescued him from the ledge. The young boy related what had happened and asked the father who was the mean person mocking him. The father laughed and explained it was his echo, but then told him it's a lot like life itself. He then yelled "you are strong and well able" and the echo repeated the same back to him. He yelled "you are beautifully and wonderfully made" and the echo bellowed back "you are beautifully and wonderfully made." He said, "You see son, whatever we speak out always tends to come back and reflect on us and how we see ourselves and others."

One way to be reminded of the importance of our outward reflection on others is to put the echo into practice. Look in the mirror in the morning and say, "Tom you are looking good this morning, and wait I think that's a couple of new hairs!" And say, "I believe you may have lost a couple of pounds." But then say out loud, "I am a child of the most, high God! I am beautifully and wonderfully made! Through Him I am strong and well able to successfully address all challenges the day may bring." Then you will start the day looking good to yourself and others. And as Deion says, "When you look good, you feel good. When you feel good, you play good. When you play good, they pay you good." Of course, our pay will be in the form of a growing, healthy church.

Looking forward to seeing all you good looking people soon!

Yours in Christ,

Tom Burress



June 2019

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fizi	Sat
May 26	May 27 Memorial Day (church campus closed)	May 28 4 - 6 pm Pickleball	May 29 "Regular" Wednesday Schedule	May 30	May 31 10-12 am Pickleball	1
2	8	4 4 - 6 pm Pickleball	2	9	7 10-12 am Pickleball 11 am First Friday Flick	8
6	10 Extreme Build be- gins	I I 4 - 6 pm Pickleball	12	13 1 pm LifeTimer's Game Day	14 10-12 am Pickleball 5 pm Vacation Bible	15 8:45 am Vacation Bible School
16	17	18 4 - 6 pm Pickleball	61	20	21 10-12 am Pickleball	22
23 Youth group leaves for Passport Choices	24 Children leave for PassportKids!	25 4 - 6 pm Pickleball	26	27	28 10-12 am Pickleball	29
30	July I	July 2 4 - 6 pm Pickleball	July 3	July 4 Independence Day (church campus closed)	July 5	July 6

Broadway Baptist Church

4000 Brownsboro Road Louisville, Kentucky 40207

BROADWAY BAPTIST CHURCH CONTACT US

Main Office - 502.895.2459 www.broadwaybaptist.org



Robert Gammon - 502.631.0053 robert@broadwaybaptist.org

Kevin Gardner-Sinclair - 713.851.7557 kevin@broadwaybaptist.org

Susan Reed - 502.409.3825 susanr@broadwaybaptist.org

Kristin Belcher - 859.608.6183 kristin@broadwaybaptist.org

